
 
 

     

TO: Palisades Center Tenants 

FROM: Darrin Houseman, General Manager    

DATE: December 21, 2021 

RE: Updated Hours of Operation  

 

Dear Tenant, 

Effective January 2, 2022, Palisades Center will operate under new hours based 

on valued feedback and input received from both tenants and guests: 

 Monday – Saturday: 

o 11:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.  

 Sunday:  

o 11:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Guests are reminded that restaurant and entertainment venues may continue 

to offer extended hours into the evening and are encouraged to call ahead to 

confirm a specific venue’s hours of operation or visit the center’s online directory 

here: www.palisadescenter.com/directory.  

I also wanted to remind you that our “Healthy Shopper Guidelines” still apply to 

everyone entering our properties (employees, guests and tenants). 

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

 

Darrin Houseman 

General Manager, Palisades Center 

P: 845-348-1005 x112   

DarrinHouseman@Pyramidmg.com  
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